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PRINCE ALBERT COSMOGRAPH 

February 28, 2024 

 

Seven Cosmo’s braved minus 20-degree temperatures to-night and enjoyed a pork sweet and 

sour dish with rice, mixed beans, salad followed by a very enjoyable fruit crisp with ice cream.  

Too bad you missed this one Merv! 

This was also the evening of our directors meeting – a brief summary follows. 

Cosmo Art handed out the 2024 Cosmo football pool tickets to-night.  Sales can start now. If you 

require more tickets, please get them from Cosmo Art or Al.  Please do not share with others as 

keeping track of tickets becomes very difficult. 

Prince Albert Cosmopolitan Club donated $2,000 to the Salvation Army to assist with their food 

program.   

The Salvation Army has served up to 289 meals in a day with the average around 140. That would 

translate into 50,000 meals in a year. This is funded by the Christmas Cheer Kettles that 200 

volunteers staff each year. The Cosmo 

Club has staffed a kettle each year for a 

day in December. Over 700 children were 

served meals over the Christmas 

weekend. 

 

 

President of the Cosmopolitan 

Club, Denis Korniski  

presents Major Ed Dean of the 

Salvation Army with  

a $2,000 cheque. 

 

 

Prince Albert Cosmos entered a team for the 25th Annual Monty Funspiel at the Curling Club. We 

have been there since 2004 and enjoyed a day of curling ( in one game we had an 8 rocks of the 

opposition counting against us: Note there are only 8 rocks per team, - but we still won the game). 



2 
 

We had our picture 

taken on the ice as we 

presented our donation 

of $2,5000 to the Mont 

St. Joseph Senior Care 

Home. After 

completing 3 curling 

games we gathered in 

the Rock and Iron 

lounge for a delicious 

food platter. 

The 32 curling Teams 

and sponsors raised 

over $30,000 for the 

Care Home that day. 

 

 

 

Cosmo Curling team with guest Ian Gray, Cosmos 

Archie Aug, Norman Hill, Kurt Fuchs. 

Ian’s father also named Ian Gray, was a charter 

member of our Club way back in 1939.  

         

Our February bingo was held and our club served 

over 300 patrons.  Thank you to the members who 

worked very hard to keep up with demand!  Our next 

bingo will be March 26.  Cosmo Al was caught with a 

mop in his hand at bingo.  He was given instructions on how to use it but still had trouble.  He 

said Pam tried to teach him but was never successful. 

Cosmo Art gave an up-date on our donation policy and with some discussion it is coming closer 

to being ready.  The treasurer’s report was given and approved.                                                 

The 30-year celebration of the Saskatoon Cosmopolitan Club will be held March 14 at the 

Coachman Restaurant in Saskatoon.  It looks like we will have members attending with our 

greetings.                                                                                                                                         

Cosmo Doug reporting 


